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Bingham Area Dental Center Welcomes Dentist Jerrold Cohen 
 

BINGHAM - In June, Jerrold Cohen, DMD will be joining Bingham Area Dental Center for 

an interim period while recruitment for a permanent dentist continues. Dr. Cohen 

received a Doctor of Dental Medicine degree at the University of Pennsylvania in 1970. 

Previously, he completed a Bachelor of Science degree at Tufts University, MA. A Maine 

native, he graduated from Stephens High School in Rumford and currently serves on the 

faculty of the University of Maine in Bangor School of Dental Hygiene. Dr. Cohen brings 

extensive experience in providing oral health services to Maine people and teaching 

dental students as well as serving on the Maine Dental Association Board and Maine State Board of Dental Examiners.  

 

“I am looking forward to providing this interim care for the people of the area. My individual philosophy is to give the 

best possible dental care to all segments of the population,” stated Dr. Cohen.  

 

Dr. Cohen will be joining hygienists Marie Doucette and Jacquelyn Watson-Arsenault to provide oral healthcare to 

people of all ages. At the health center, Patricia Nurse, FNP and Carol Eckert offer medical care. The center serves over 

2,500 people from Bingham, Caratunk, Embden, Moscow, Pleasant Ridge, Solon, and surrounding towns each year.  

 

Contact: Joshua D’Errico 
Communications Department 
Tel. 207-660-9914 
 

Joshua.Derrico@HealthReach.org 
06/18/2015 
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Bingham Area Health Center is part of HealthReach Community Health Centers, a group of eleven Federally Qualified 

Health Centers in Central and Western Maine. Dedicated providers deliver high quality medical and behavioral health 

care to citizens in over 80 rural communities. To ensure access for everyone, HealthReach accepts Medicare, MaineCare 

and major insurances. In addition, an Affordable Care Program is available to uninsured and underinsured residents as 

well as assistance with applications for programs that help with the cost of health care and medications including the 

Health Insurance Marketplace. A private, non-profit celebrating a 40-year history, HealthReach is funded by patient fees, 

grants and individual donations.  
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